
I am writing to commend Senator Bartlett for proposing this Animal Welfare Bill and 
strongly urge the  government to pass and implement it.Humanity is gradually losing 
its 
grip on the concept of humanity, Iraq, asylum seekers even the IR bill, help bring 
back the human in humanity and help our fellow inhabitants- the animals of the earth. 

Sevadevi Glover 
  
 




